
-Allen Weate – Sioux Falls. Don't take away auditing information from our elections. Allen 
Weate, Sioux Falls 

-Tanya Wallenberg – Sioux Falls. -Tanya Wallenberg – Sioux Falls. Do pass HB1066 and 
HB1062. Please vote yes it is good for  South Dakota. On HB1073 please do not pass vote 
No. Would be bad for South Dakota. Thank you, Tanya Wallenberg, Minnehaha County. 

-Paula Mowry – Spearfish. Vote No on HB 1073. This is the year that we achieve election 
integrity for the legal residents of South Dakota! This bill takes us closer to this goal- 
South Dakotans want elections that we can trust! Thanks for your time, Paula Mowry, 
Spearfish.  

-Al Gilbertson - Dear Senators, Please Vote NO on the following: HB1073 - NO -  this will 
make phone numbers and email redacted information on the voter rolls. This information is 
already OPTIONAL. This is bad for citizen and precinct committee canvassing and voter roll 
auditing, and backwards for transparency.  Therefore we are asking the committee to VOTE 
NO on HB1073. Respectfully, Al Gilbertson, Baltic. 

Brenda Hudelson, Sioux Falls. Elections will continue to be a big deal for some time 
yet.  Please vote:  HB1073 - No.  Brenda Hudelson, Sioux Falls.  

-Yvonne Anast – Lawrence County. VOTE NO on HB1073 so that we can make phone 
number and email redacted information on the voter rolls. This information is already 
OPTIONAL and this is bad for citizens, precinct committee canvassing and voter roll 
auditing, and puts us backwards in regards to transparency. Yvonne Anast, Lawrence Co. 

 


